
From:  
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2019 1:07:29 PM 
Subject: Urgent SANRAL media release: SANRAL’s board passes resolution on e-toll summonses  
  
Good day 
  
Please see the SANRAL media release below for your consideration. 
 

SANRAL’s board passes resolution on e-toll summonses 
   
Pretoria, 27 March 2019. The Board of Directors of the South African National Roads Agency 

SOC Ltd (SANRAL) passed an urgent resolution during a board meeting held yesterday [subs: 

26 March]. 
  
It resolved that given the initiative led by President Cyril Ramaphosa to address the e-tolls 

payment impasse, SANRAL will, with immediate effect, suspend the process of pursuing e-toll 

debt. This includes historic debt and summonses applied for from 2015. 
  
No new summonses will be applied for. 
  
This decision will be constantly monitored by the board and reviewed according to 

prevailing circumstances. 
  
SANRAL is an agency of Government and remains committed to delivering on its mission of a 

safe, efficient, reliable and resilient national road transport system for the benefit of all the 

people of South Africa. 
  
//ends 
  
Issued on behalf of SANRAL by Meropa Communications. For editorial content or additional 

information contact:  pressoffice@nra.co.za 
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